
 

 

 
         Date: 27 Nov 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

Thank you to those of you who have completed the APA registration form. Over 120 of our families 
managed to do that before Friday's deadline. 

  

However, this means that there are still a number of children who have not had registration forms 
filled out on their behalf. If you have not yet done this please do this today as a matter of 
urgency. The delay in the registration process slows down other elements of our camp preparation 
and ultimately APA will not allow participants on site without the completion of the form. 

  

I have linked the form again for your convenience.  

  

Registration – APA Waiver, Medical & Dietary info  

  

:https://www.asiapacificadventure.com/enrol/kjs-y6-1223.html 

  

Thanks in advance for your cooperation, 

The Year 6 Team 
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